Holiday Notice for New Year’s Day

According to the announcement of the State Department, the
holidays for New Year’s Day will commence from Jan/1 to Jan/3
2012.

In the meanwhile, Jan/1 as legal holiday, at the same time Jan/2
(Monday) and Jan/3 (Tuesday) are general holidays as usual. We will
still work as usual on Dec/31(Saturday) and Jan/4(Wednesday).

Wish you and your family have a prosperous and Happy New Year.

Fesco Lines China Company Ltd.
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